wellness

April 12,2023

Dear Costco Member,

Wellness Natural USA Inc. is expanding the voluntary recall of its SimplyProtein® Peanut Butter Chocolate Crispy
Bar contained in the 15-count Variety Pack (Item #1578799) because it may contain undeclared cashew.

If you have a sensitivity to cashew, do not eat any remaining bars. Please return them to Costco for a full refund.
If you do not have a sensitivity to cashew, the product is safe to consume.

Only Peanut Butter Chocolate Crispy Bars sold between May 11, 2022 and March 31, 2023 and marked with a Best
Before date between 11 APR 2023 to 14 MAR 2024 are included in this recall.
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Best Before date between: 11 APR 2023 — 14 MAR 2024

The recall does not apply to any other Lot marking, Best Before date, or varieties of SimplyProtein® products. The
other two flavors (Lemon Coconut and Dark Chocolate Sea Salt) in the variety pack are unaffected by this recall
because they contain cashew butter and are appropriately labelled.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Wellness Natural by emailing your name, phone number and
question to contact@wellnessnaturalinc.com or by calling 1-800-547-5790 between 9:00 am — 8:00 pm Eastern.

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.
Sincerely,
Wellness Natural USA Inc.

Sourabh P.
Food Safety Quality Assurance Manager



